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Happy New Year, Prescott Valley United Methodist Church and Friends!

As we turn the page to 2025, I find myself reflecting on the many
ways God has been at work among us in 2024. What a year it has
been! Together, we have worshiped, served, grown, and dreamed of
the future God is calling us to embrace. We have also cried, offered
each other comfort, and said “farewell for now” in response to many
happenings within our church family.

Looking back, I see so many moments where God’s Spirit has stirred
something new. New ministries have taken root, new relationships
have flourished, and new opportunities to serve our community have
arisen, even amidst all of our heartache. Each of these “new things”
reminds me of how faithful God is to meet us where we are and lead
us forward into His plans for us.

I am especially excited about what is to come in this new year. Just as
a gardener anticipates the bloom of new life in spring, I see seeds of
hope and possibility already sprouting within our church. God is
truly doing something fresh and exciting here, and we are blessed to
be part of it!

As we step into 2025, I am reminded of the promise in Isaiah 43:19:
“See, I am doing a new thing! Now it springs up; do you not perceive
it? I am making a way in the wilderness and streams in the
wasteland.”

This scripture reminds us that no matter what challenges or
uncertainties lie ahead, God is always at work, paving a way and
providing for us. This year, we will be welcoming so much new life
into the life of our ministry; opportunities like LEGs (League of
Extraordinary Grandparents) and a PV launch of The Iris Project. We
will also see some changes to our facility as we prepare for some
construction on the roof of our main building.

Though I cannot say exactly what will happen this year, I am excited
to change the dates and start some new things! May this year be one
where we open our hearts to the new things God is doing in and
through us. Together let us walk boldly into this next chapter trusting
God continues to guide, sustain, and surprise us with His abundant
erace. With love and anticipation, Pastor Amanda
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Worship Schedule

} January 5
. Epiphany Sunday

¥ Scripture: Isaiah 43:16-21
§ Sermon: The Road isn’t

| straight

January 12th
¥ Scripture: John 2:1-11

} Sermon: Turn Water into
t Wine

‘, January 19th
} Special Guest Preacher:
§ Pastor Gary Simons

January 26
: Scripture: Luke 4:14-21

E Sermon: Today the Scripture
4 has been fulfilled

ADULT BIBLE STUDY

Join our Pastor Emeritus, Rev. Gary
Simons, on Sundays at 9:00 a.m. in
the Adult Sunday School Room next
to the Pastor’s Study (please contact
the office if you would like a map!)
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CARE & NURTURE

Hello one and a“, We have an announcement from the Care and Nurture Committee,
along with other individuals working with our Breeze Computer System. We would like to
uPdate the current directorg of members and fellow Parisl'aioners in Breeze by addinga
Photo, if missing, as well as update any missing birthday or anniversary dates. Our goal s
to comPlete these uPdates for the new year 2025. it Possible, Please review your Proﬁle
in Breeze and advise of any updates. Toadd a Photo, one could be taken from a
Previous clirec’cory, if there are no objections of using a Previous Photo‘ Other oPtions

of uPdatinga P}‘IOtO to Breeze are takinga new Pho’co (9our Picture

can be taken at PVUMQ), or usinga Photo from your Personal home

Photo !ibrarg that would be uPloaded to your Proﬁle in

Breeze. Let us hear from you as to your P}‘IL’CO

prcferences. We will assist you as needed. Thank you

ANOTE OF GRATITUDE: Thanksgiving Service

At the end of November (11/24), we were gifted
with the opportunity to get together with our
closest sister churches (Chino Valley UMC and
Prescott UMC) for a wonderful Thanksgiving
Service. At this service, our Pastors led us in a
service centered around gratitude as we
celebrate our connection.
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Caring Stitchers: Caring Craft Day on Sunday 11/17/24, by Dianna Moore

Craft ltems consisted of bird feeders from Pinc cones, peanut butter and non-germinating

bird food with a lﬂanging string. Tree Ornaments of Snowmen were made from white buttons
and black paper hats with a red band, and then glucd onto a varnished wood Piecc with a
ribbon was attached for hanging.

EI’]VCIOPCS OF various sizes were macle From PiCtUFCS From OlCl calcndars.

Various size bags with iron-on décor were made by cutting out designs from cloth material

and othcr embclislﬁmcnts.
Stationary with iron-on décor was made bg cutting out clesigns from cloth material.
Bracelets or necklaces were made from beads.

After the 10/17/24 church service, the congregation was invited by the
Caring, Stitchers to Caring, Craft Day in Fc”owslﬁip Hall. The goal was to
make various crafts (listed above) to sell at the Holidag Bazaar on
December 7,2024.

All Participants were invited to crjog acup of soup (Chicken Tortilla or No
Lactose Salmon C]’lowcler), cheese and crackcrs, c]csserts, c]onuts,

cookies and a beveragc. The best Par’c was the fun and Fe”ows]')ip 59 alll

*%

United Women in Faith (UWF) from Prescott United Methodist Church graciously request the
women from Prescott Valley Church and Chino Valley Church to come to a joint meeting on
Saturday, January 4 at Prescott UMC in Douglas Hall for the first collaborative/brainstorming event
for all the women/groups to develop ways together to work/meet together for the coming year. Our
goal is to find common ground, to plan together, support each other, help each other with events
and marketing, and more. We will look for ways to grow our circle of friends and energies for the
good of the communities. Our strengths, knowledge and faith are focused, and together we are
stronger. Thank you for your kindness in helping us all make this happen. Any questions, contact
Cheri Hull, 623-523-1444.
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MISSION OF THE MONTH

Sisters of Grace Christmas Party

For years, Mingus Mountain Camp has been
near and dear to our hearts. We have
supported Mingus in various hands-on and
hands-off ways including: participating in
service days, supporting the camp for
scholarships, and acting as a helping hand in
their off seasons.

This month, we are collecting monetary
donations to go toward Camp Scholarships for
the summer sessions of 2025. Our goal is to be
able to pay for one full 6-day, 5-night camp
scholarship ($725)!

We look forward to you all joining us in this
goal!

The Sisters of Grace offers a ]nuge THANK YOU for all the wonderful women who

joined us for Christmas Partg. We had a wonderful time ﬁ”ing our tummies with sweets

and the room with laughter and conversation!

Our Sisters of Grace meet every first F‘ridag (witlﬁ a summer hiatus) at 11:00am! All

women are welcome tojoin these meetings for sPirituaI formation, {:e”owship, and

mission!
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MISSIONS & EVENTS

A special thank you is offered on behalf of the UMM for all of the wonderful happenings this
Past month!

In December, our United Methodist Men (UMM) hosted two events for the men in our church
and their families. Beginning with a wonderful Christmas dinner on December 3rd, the UMM
Joinecl together to share a meal, share in reﬂec’cion, AND support the wonderful work of
Stepl:)ing Stones Agencies bg co”ectirlg donations that will £0 toward helping with the ho!idags!
To close the mont}'l, the UMM decided to hold another Men’s Breakfast! So much love and

gC“OWShiP togo around! leou haven’t attended any UMM event, we encourage you to do so!

The UMM meets every third F‘ridag at 8:00am for Breakfast at Mamma’s Kitchen 2755 S Hwy
69, Humboldt, AZ 86329). Tl'lough this is an event for men, women are invited tojoin a small
group that meet at the same time! The next breakfast will be on January I7th1

hcgou are curious what else is coming up for this group, the UMM are hosting their annual
Pancake Breakfast on Tuesclay, March 4th at 9:00am-11:00am! This event is in honor of Fat
Tucsdag, another way of namingthc clag before Lent begins. Tell your friends and mark your

PVUMCC’s First SOUP SwaP is ]'laPPening on Sundag,
January 12th after worsl'uipl

Bringa soup, trya souP,judge a soup, and take some soup
home!

For those who would like to bringa soup, there is a sign u
in the Narthex. You do not have to tell us what kind of soup
you are bringing.
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Leaclcrship Talk “How We Serve and
Communicate Makes A Difference” —
Januarg 13,2025, Jeannie Ward hosting

The Clergy and Lag Leadership Development team will host this Ieaders]ﬁip talk via
Zoom Featuring Jeannie Ward, on Mondag, January 13,2025 at/ pm (MST). Our

presenter, Jeannie Ward, will be sharing useful information on the subject of ‘servant

Ieaderslﬁip’, usingt]ﬁe Fo”owingtexts: “Jesus on Leaders]ﬁip” bg C. Gene
Wilkes“]_eaderslﬁip Is Language” bg L. David Marcluetand, also, how imPortant itis to
‘communicate’ e{:ncectivelg and aPProPriatelg in a team setting, whether within your
worship communitg orinthe workplace in the secular communitg. The text used for
this Portion of the Presentation is from the Lay Servant Ministries program:
“Introduction to Lay Servant Ministries” by Sandg & Brian Jackson. Jeannie is a lag
person who has served in the West District as Director of Lay Servant Ministries from
2015 to 2020; then served as West District Lay Leader, until 2024, with the assistance
of three Associate Lay Leaders. She is a member of Prescott Valleg UMC where she
serves on the Care & Nurture team. She is married to Rev. Garg L. Ward (DsC,
retired in 2011, enabling her to serve in the South, North & West Districts in the
churches to which he was aPPointed.

To Regjster: https: // dscumc‘org/ event/ leadershiPJcalk-how-we~serve~and~

communicate~makes-a-digerencejanuaru~l§~2025/
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WE ARE SO EXCITED! COMING SOON!
January 18th, 9 a.m. to noon, we launch the
League of Extraordinary Grandparents first
event in our community for the foster kids
in Prescott Valley! You TOO could be a
volunteer GRAND-Parent and help us
nurture, guide and have fun with kids that

need us. *Registration is required and you
can find more information on our website
at www.grandparentchamps.org
Or contact us at league-
Grand-hearts with Grand- of@grandparentchamps.org 928-899-8372;
needs or talk with Cheri Hull here in our church.
This is a labor of love all around.

Our Mission: Connecting

Our Vision: Providing the
Grand-space and Grand-place

for Grand-nurturing kids in o
Do you know any foster parents with kids ages 4 to

need of Grand-parents. 10? If so, please give them the website information,

have them contact Cheri Hull for more information

via phone, or give them one of the flyers from the

information table at the church! We want to reach
as many of the foster kids as possible that could

eniov this time with Grand-parents at our events!

Connecting volunteers, who are of grandparenting age, with foster kids in a planned
monthly program/event focused on unconditional caring, kindness and fun in all we
provide each time in a safe environment. *Volunteer Grand-parent(s) guide unique
experiences, crafts, games, and more spending time with the kids sharing talents and
experiences at different stations of activities. We connect intergenerational hearts and
minds with acceptance, care and consistency in showing up for each who
participates! We are the Grand-parents for the Grand-hearts with Grand-needs every

3 rd Saturday from 9 a.m. - 12 p.m.

*All volunteers must complete and have a current fingerprint card.

**ORIENTATION/TRAINING DAY 1/9/25, 1 p.m. Fellowship Hall
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WINGS - Soar with us as a
congregation and community Ihcting
each other up through connections,
rclationships and programs giving air
and breath to all we do showing God’s

IOVC and grace.

Office Hours: |
Thursday 2 p.m.-5p.m. §

Sunday Online Service Information
t To join our worship online, you are
& invited to visit our YouTube Channel,
¥ Prescott Valley UMC. We stream live at 10:10
E a.m.

If you have any questions, please contact
Pastor Amanda directly at
prescottvalleyumcpastor@gmail.com
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Sunday Worship Times

f 9:00am Adult Sunday School

9:00am Choir Rehearsal

, 10:15am. Worship Service

Leadership

 Bishop Bishop Carlo A. Rapanut
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